
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome 
To church 

Student Event on March 18th at 7pm. 
All students are invited to an evening of golf and batting 

cages. Cost is $20 per person. 
Contact Student Pastor Doug Baughan to sign up.  

443-618-9084 

 
 

Coming Events 
• Mar. 8, 7pm, Fellowship Hall – 

SASSY Sisters Meeting 

 

• Mar. 12, 10am-1pm, 

Children’s Wing – Blessing 

Boutique 

 

• Mar. 13, Daylight Savings Time 

 

• March 16, 6:30pm –  “I Am a 

Church Member” Bible Study 

Begins 

 

• Mar. 15, 7pm – Grace & Hope 

Mission 

 

• Mar. 18, 7pm – Golf & Batting 

Cages for Students 

 

• April 16th, 10am-1pm 
            Easter Eggstravaganza 
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Our Blessing Boutique will be open again on 
Mar. 12th, 10am-1pm. This free kids clothing 
closet is open to the public the 2nd Saturday of 
each month to provide clothes, shoes, and 
accessories to our community. New and gently 
used donations of clothes, shoes, & clothing 
accessories (no toys), can be dropped off at the 
Connection Center on Sunday mornings or    
during office hours, Mon - Thurs. 

9:30am-3:30pm. Please 
label all donations with 

“Blessing Boutique.” 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring 
Curriculum 

Sunday School and Bible Fellowship Classes 
will begin Spring curriculum 

Sunday, Mar. 6th 
 

Classes are at 9:45am 
 

Sunday School for 
Infant – 5th Grade 

 
Bible Fellowship Classes for 
Students (6th – 12th Grade) 

 
 

Bible Fellowship 
Classes for Adults: 

 
 
 
  

 

Hey Church! 

It’s been a week, and I can honestly say Amanda and 

I are still overwhelmed at the outpouring of support 

at our Farewell Reception last Sunday. Lake Shore 

has always treated myself and my family with such 

love and kindness, and Sunday was no exception. 

Thank for you the kind words, the gifts, and all of the 

ways you went out of your way to make us feel 

special. As we move on to a new season of ministry, 

to say we will miss this church is a tremendous 

understatement. 

 

BUT GOOD THINGS ARE HAPPENING! We are 

joyful to share that in today’s services people will 

make their public profession of faith through 

baptism, and 6 folks will be joining our church in 

membership. What a great thing to celebrate. 

 

The weather this week should remind us that “spring” 

is right around the corner. Check out this newsletter – 

we are already getting dates together for Camps, 

Easter Eggstravaganza, VBS, and campouts. Warm 

weather always brings a renewed sense of energy and 

purpose, and it’s exciting to think about what is in 

store in the coming months. 

 

Our spring curriculum kicks off today. If you are not 

in a Bible Fellowship class, you’re missing out! The 

available classes for adults are listed on the left – be a 

part of one! Classes are a great way to enrich your 

faith, dig deeper, and grow in community. You won’t 

regret it. 

 

And another class opportunity, don’t forget about the 

Wednesday study that begins on March 16 at 6:30pm. 

“I Am Church Member” will take a look at how 

YOUR attitude and YOUR approach affect YOUR 

commitment to YOUR church. Sensing the pattern? 

This is a great time to dive deeper into how you can 

be a driving force in your church and in your 

community. 

 

We love you all SO much. Let’s continue God’s 

work together, across the miles. 

 

-Pastor Jon  

• Explore the Bible: 1, 2 Thessalonians 

o Kevin Sheesley, Sr. (Annex A1) 

o Tracy Bolt (Main Building C1) 

• Answers Bible Curriculum: God is Faithful 

o Steve Schwartz (Annex A2) 

• Bible Studies for Life: Living Life Connected 

to Christ, & Christ’s Return: Living with the 

End in Mind 

o Wayne Foy (Annex A3) 

• Building Relationships (18-25) 

o Rich Jones, Jr. (Annex A7) 

• MasterWork: All of Grace, & Absolute 

Surrender 

o Bonnie Summers (Admin Wing) 

• Happiness: God’s Invitation to Delight, 

Celebration, & Joy 

o Jason Bland (Fellowship Hall) 

 

 

 
 

Save the Date 
VBS: June 27-July 1 



 

 

Thank you for your contributions! 

Year to Date 2022 

Budget Requested $120,321.00 

Received $94,203.66 

Actual Spent $125,516.10 

Jon Brewer, Senior Pastor     
jbrewer@lakeshorebaptist.org 

 
Ed Blizzard, Executive Pastor 
eblizzard@lakeshorebaptist.org 

 
Doug Baughan, Student Pastor 

dbaughan@lakeshorebaptist.org 
 

Margo Schwartz, 
Children’s Ministry Coordinator 

mschwartz@lakeshorebaptist.org 
 

Alicia de la Garza 
Director of Music & Worship 

adelagarza@lakeshorebaptist.org 
 

Brenda Fahey, Office Administrator 
bfahey@lakeshorebaptist.org 

 
Katie Ekovich, Multimedia Coordinator 

kekovich@lakeshorebaptist.org 
 
 

4613 Mountain Rd. |  Pasadena, MD 21122 

410-255-5413 | office@lakeshorebaptist.org 

LakeShoreBaptist.org 

 

Visiting with us today? Stop by the 

Connection Center in the main lobby and fill out 

a Connection Card. We’d love to meet you! 

Services 

Sundays @ 8:30 & 11am 

Sunday School & Bible 

Fellowship Classes (all ages) 

@ 9:45am 

Wifi 

worship center 2021 

Password: welcome1 

Facebook.com/LSBCpasadena 


